Office of the Dean (Examinations),
University of Delhi, Delhi — 110007

------ NOTIFICATION---—-
Dated: 13.01.2021

It is notified for information of all the concerned that the University of Delhi does not

entertain application of Students for the issuance of Transcripts through third party agencies. All

are requested to follow proper procedure for applying / receiving Transcripts from the University,

the details of which are available on our website i.e. www.du.ac.in

Any person availing the services of any agency to apply for the issuance of Transcripts from

the University will be doing it at his / her own responsibility, in the event, the involvement of any

agency is found at any stage, appropriate action will be taken by the University as per extant

rules.

Dean (Exa'lﬁinations)
14.01.2021
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